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REMINDER NOTICE OF CHECK AGING
STUDY MONTH OF MARCH, 1991
February 21, 1991 TO: OPERATIONS COMMITTEE NO. 5-91 RE: REMINDER NOTICE OF CHECK
AGING STUDY MONTH OF MARCH, 1991
__________________________________________________________ This is to remind you that we will
conduct a Check Aging Study for the month of March, 1991 (see memo to Operations
Committee No. 3-91 attached). We would like to have maximum participation in this year’s
study. Therefore, as applicable, please forward Operations Committee memo No. 3-91 and
its attached forms to the appropriate person within your organization or contact your
outside transfer agent immediately so that they can be prepared to start the study on
March 1, 1991. As soon as possible in April, please forward the completed forms and any
other responses or comments you may have to: Rita Pemberton Investment Company
Institute 1600 M Street, NW - 6th Floor Washington, DC 20036 Fax No. 202/293-1058 Thank
you. Donald E. O’Connor Vice President -Operations Attachments
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